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questions 
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Travelling safely during the pandemic can be complicated. There are federal travel 

rules, proof of vaccination, rapid tests and public health measures to consider.  

To help you get the answers you need to plan or understand travel rules during  

COVID-19, the Government of Nunavut has launched a toll-free travel line. 

Call 1-833-524-0735 to get the answers you need. Operators and staff are available to 

help in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French, Monday to Friday from 8 a.m. to  

5 p.m. ET. 

Be prepared and have the information you need to be ready for travel – call the hotline 

today at 1-833-524-0735! 

Your Actions. Everyone’s Health.  

### 

Media contact: 

Angela Petru 
Director of Communications 
Department of Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs 
867-975-6004 
APetru@gov.nu.ca  

mailto:APetru@gov.nu.ca

